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Fwd: 14-1635-S2

Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org> 
To: Edwin Grover <edwin.grover@lacity.org>

Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 12:34 PM

--------- Forwarded message----------
From: Olivia Parr-Rud <oliviapr@gmaii.com>
Date: Tue, Apr 25, 2017 at 8:18 PM
Subject: 14-1635-S2
To: councilmember.huizar@lacity.org
Cc: etta.armstrong@lacity.org, sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, jesse@la-stra.org

Hi Councilmember Huizar,

i am writing an email for no limits be made for Short Term Rentals. I am an elderly resident on the short term rental 
piatform and have been renting out my guesthouse on the same property on my home in LA, and have had a wonderful 
experience with visitors from all over the world. It has helped me stay afloat to pay for my mortgage payments. Without 
this, I would be forced out of my home as I do not have an income after my investments lost value in 2008. I am worried 
about my ability to support myself. The short term rental piatform has helped pay for my mortgage and I am grateful that 
I am able to stay in my house, I urgently ask that you please do not put limits for vacation rentals.

Sincerely,

Olivia Rud

Etta Armstrong
Commission Executive Assistant I 
Department of City Planning
T: (213)978-1300 j Direct: (213)978-1128 
200 N. Spring St, Room 525 
Los Angeles, CA, 90012
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